
Good Afternoon. 

 

The request of our new congregation to worship in the community center of 

Lutheran Community Manor has raised several questions and some objections. 

 

There are questions in regards to the proper usage of a resident’s  

community center designed for their use and enjoyment, given a new 

congregation using that space. 

 

There have been questions and some objections to Lutheran Social Services 

of MI (perceived as the host), hosting a new Lutheran congregation, in 

that it would be seen by some to be divisive. 

 

In response to this, and so not to put the good work of LSSM at risk, we 

are withdrawing our request to worship at Luther Community Manor. 

 

We will be in touch as we move forward. 

 

God's Peace. 

 

Alpena Lutherans 


